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Hello Friends!

God is Good! I am currently in Tennessee. Over the last couple months, I have been
traveling non stop for meetings, but God has strengthened and sustained me along
the way. I have been in meetings in Tennessee, Florida, Alabama, South Carolina,
North Carolina, Ohio, Michigan, Kentucky, and Indiana in the last two months.

I have really enjoyed getting to meet new people and create friendships over the
past little while. You all have been an encouragement to me.

While I was in Florida, another missionary and I were talking and God put a young
man in our path that was open to the Gospel. We witnessed to him, and at the end
of our conversation, he received God’s eternal gift of Salvation! Praise the Lord!

I was able to visit some family in Ohio and Tennessee last month. My grandmother
turned 90 in February, so I am glad I was able to visit with her.

On another note, my truck is currently in the shop undergoing some engine repairs.
Please pray that it will be back on the road soon. I plan to begin traveling north
toward the end of May, so I really hope the repairs will be done in time.

Praises!
Safety on the roads
A young man was saved in Florida!!
God is always right and good!

Prayer Requests
For open doors to present my burden
For the truck repairs to be finished quickly
For continuing safety on the roads
For God’s continuing grace and strength

Thank you to all who have committed to support me in prayer as well as finances.
God bless you all!

Brother Greg

“Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified”
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